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On Sunday 20th December in the afternoon, brothers and sisters of North London church planted a 
memorial tree for True Father in the Watford Peace Garden. Unfortunately, Watford was in tier 3 and we 
could only hold a small gathering. We would have very much liked to make it a great occasion to 
celebrate our True Father’s centenary and invite many people, but it was not possible.  

 
 We thought about planting a tree for True Father for 
quite a while, but it was not easy to do it for many 
reasons. We had to decide which tree to plant, find the 
right shop that would be open and deliver it or order it 
online, we had also to decide what would be the best time 
of the year to plant it. On top of it all there were all the 
restrictions of the COVID-19 which also limited the 
number of people who could gather. Dealing with all 
those hurdles and after a lot of thoughts and 
considerations, Jeff decided to plant his own gingko tree, 
a 20-year-old tree, that he had grown himself in a pot. 
Gingko trees are popular in Korea and Japan and can live 
up to 3,000 years! We thought this was the right tree for 

True Father and we wished and prayed that it will be there for many generations to come and will be 
remember as True Father’s tree. 

 
 A few of us met on that Sunday afternoon in the Peace 
Garden. After singing some holy songs and a dedication 
prayer, we planted the little tree in one of the bed close to 
the labyrinth. May it grow for many years to come. When 
you come to Watford, please visit the Peace Garden in 
Cassiobury Park, stop by True Father’s tree, and 
remember our beloved True Father and his amazing 
sacrifice and love for all of us. 


